
Attachment A – Victoria Police Department Comments 

The location is in the Bay Centre mall at 1150 Douglas St and is only a block away from another Seed and 
Stone at 901 Gordon St. It should be noted that malls are a popular place for young people for both 
employment and socialization.  

The Victoria Police Department does not have any site-specific comments with respect to this 
application as we would reply upon the existing fit and proper results through the LCRB and their 
background checks through the RCMP, and the community consultation process through the City of 
Victoria, Sustainable Planning and Community Development. The Victoria Police Department will not be 
conducting any further background investigation on the application, partly due to the lack of 
information in the application. 


